





what additional information and explanations it requires to make a decision that balances a
realistic and swift timetable for authorising the historic audited financial statements for issue.
You should also consider whether this statement should also be submitted to full council.

It is clear that ensuring system wide timely delivery of local audits will require a continued,

concerted effort from everyone across the system and | welcome your joint support in this
undertaking.

Yours sincerely,

CATHERINE FRANCES








